ROY DEN HOLLANDER

Business and Law Consultant

545 East 14th Street, Suite 10D

New York, NY  10009

Tel. & Fax: (212) 995-5201

Mobile 917 687 0652

rdhh@erols.com
May 10, 2001

Internal Revenue Service

Attention: John J. Boyle

One Lefrak City Plaza, 4th Floor

Corona, New York 11368

Dear Mr. Boyle:

I am the friend of Arthur and Patsy McNevin who sent you in March information on my Russian wife’s evasion of US taxes.  I am writing to see whether there has been any progress in looking into my wife’s tax evasion.  If there is anything you can tell me or even that you are not permitted to provide me with any information, it would be greatly appreciated.  I would have telephoned, but I was unable to obtain a number for you from the IRS.  

Arthur and Patsy say hello.  They are still semi retired in Las Vegas.

Best regards,

Roy Den Hollander

